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RTOWA	MUM/CORR/2021/27																								 	 Dated	01st	October’	2021					 	

To	
	
Shri.K.	Rajaraman,	
Chairman	(DCC)	and	Secretary	(T),		
Sanchar	Bhavan,	New	Delhi-110001	
	
Respected	Sir,	
	
SUB:-Welcome		your	assumption	as	Chairman	(DCC)	and	Secretary	(T)	
	
We,	 the	 Pensioners	 of	 MTNL	 Mumbai	 heartily	 welcome	 you	 to	 lead	 the	
department	of	Telecommunications.	We	wish	you	to	lead	the	Department	of	
Telecommunications	to	usher	in	the	era	of	5G.	We	hope		that	MTNL	and	BSNL	
will	turnaround	under	your	effective	leadership.	
	
Our	 Association	 represents	 the	 Pensioners	 of	 MTNL	 Mumbai.	 One	 of	 the	
burning	issue	which	is	agitating	in	the	minds	of	MTNL	Pensioners	is	“Notional	
Fitment	of	Pay/Pension	with	73.8%	IDA	on	01/01/2007	and	with	payment	from	
01/01/2018	 to	 the	 pensioners	 retired	 prior	 to	 01/01/2018”.	 The	 pensioners	
retired	after	01/01/2018	are	getting	this	benefit	in	their	pension.	This	issue	is	
lingering	on	at	your	office	since	last	more	than	three	years.				We	request	your	
kindselves	to	cause	to	issue	necessary	orders	on	this	issue	early.										
	
Pensioners	of	MTNL	Mumbai	wish	you	a		highly	successful	stint	as	Chairman	
(DCC)	and	Secretary	(T).		
		

With	high	regards,	
		 	 																																Yours	Sincerely,	 	 	 	 	

																																																																														 	

(K.JAWAHAR)                                                                                       (J.S. YADAV)                                                                       
    President                                                                                Joint General Secretary 
	


